
 

 

 

2022 AST Student Scrub Bowl Championship 

AST is excited to bring back the National Student Scrub Bowl to our 2022 conference line-up! We are busy working 
out the finer details of this popular event but wanted to share with you some of the basics, allowing you an opportunity 
to encourage state/school/student involvement well in advance.   

Official Event Name:  AST Student Scrub Bowl Championship 

When:    AST National Conference 
Friday, June 3, 2022 
4:00 – 5:30 pm  
*Teams MUST check-in between 3-6pm at the ASTSA exhibit table 
 on Thursday, June 2nd.  
**Registered teams MUST report to the event on Friday at 3:30 pm.  

 
Where:   Marriott Hotel and Conference Center 

New Orleans, LA 
 

Participant Eligibility:  

∗ Each school/team* is limited to a maximum of two students plus one eligible alternate. Alternate’s may be 
substituted for one student at the beginning of each round.  
 

∗ All team participants need to be registered for the 2022 AST National Conference and present their badge 
during event check-in, 30 minutes prior to the start of the Scrub Bowl. Please note: Anyone attending the 
scrub-bowl as an audience member MUST be registered for the AST National Conference.  

 
∗ Participants cannot have taken (including any attempts) the NBSTSA certification exam prior to the scrub-

bowl. 
 

*Team participation is first-come, first-served and is limited to the first 24 teams to register. Those who register their 
teams after reaching cap will be placed on the alternate list in the order of registration date. On-site team registration 
will be available if the team participation cap has not been met after including those on the alternate list. 
 
To allow for diversity, only one school may be initially represented. For schools with multiple campuses, the first 
campus to register will be eligible to participate and any subsequent campus registrations will be placed on the 
alternate list. However, it is perfectly acceptable and strongly encouraged to consider combining several campuses to 
represent one organization.  
 
Registration Process:  

In addition to AST’s National Conference registration, a separate team registration is required. Online team registration 
will open on March 1, 2022, and close on May 1st, 2022. Team registration is free of charge and serves to determine 
eligibility and to effectively prepare in advance for this event. Programs who submit an incomplete registration form 
will have until May 15th to submit the required information. For example, a student doesn’t have an AST membership 
number at the time of registration. Registration updates must be sent to Wanda.Folsom@ast.org . 
 
For more information, please contact: 

Wanda Folsom – AST Education Manager/wanda.folsom@ast.org 
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